
 Linda Walker 9/3
Darlene Jones 9/5

Barbara Schuler 9/6
Paul Morgan 9/7

Freida Moore 9/11 
Rod Reprogle 9/14 

Lattie Long 9/16
Helen Bueker 9/25
Noland Fields 9/26

  Madison Wallace 9/3
Meybelin Castillo 9/4
Heba Alwazani 9/12

Candace Cathey 9/15
Paige Oakes 9/15

Tramaine Hawkins 9/21
Reagan Hunley 9/22

Employee Birthdays 

Resident Birthdays Letter from
Executive Director

September
2024

618 Lovers Ln, Bowling Green, Kentucky, 42103

Dear Arcadia Residents, Family & Friends,
 
     Goodbye August, Hello September!  It’s hard for me to
believe Fall is just around the corner. There is nothing better
than the cool crisp fall air and seeing the leaves begin to
change colors. I love that we have so many wonderful outdoor
spaces to enjoy the beautiful fall weather.
     Thank you to each and everyone that has helped us reach
our Alzheimer’s fund-raising goal. Your dedication and
passion to the cause does not go unnoticed. Together as a
community we raised over $2500. “Alone we can do little,
together we can do so much” -Helen Keller.
     We have many exciting things planned for the month of
September. Starting Sept 8th-Sept 14th we will be celebrating
National Assisted Living Week. This year’s theme is Inspiring
Generations. We will be kicking it off on Sunday with a
Grandparents Day Celebration. A great deal of time and effort
has gone into planning the week’s activities and it is my hope
that each of you will take some time to enjoy them with your
friends and family members.

“Life starts all over again when it gets crisp in the fall” F. Scott
Fitzgerald.

Candie Gray, Executive Director



Salon Services

Resident Spotlight 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to
strive for excellence in providing you with the highest quality
of salon services, we find ourselves faced with increased
cost. To maintain the standard of service you have come to
expect and love, we have had to slightly increase the price of
our services. This increase will allow us to continue using
premium products and uphold the level of service you
deserve. We value your trust and loyalty and want to thank
you for your continued support. Please feel free to reach out
to us with any questions or concerns.
-Lisa and Rosey 

Our September resident of the month is Rosemary Henry.
Rosemary was born and raised here in Bowling Green,
Kentucky. She grew up on a farm off of Scottsville Road
with her three sisters. She attended Bowling Green High
School and Graduated from College High. Rosemary started
at a local Pharmacy, where she met and fell in love with her
husband. John R. Henry. They got married in 1945 and had 3
beautiful children together. They spent most of their time
traveling and camping together. Her favorite thing about
Arcadia is the friendliness of all the residents and the
expertise of the staff members. 

Rosemary Henry



Longest Activity Highlight 

Come Join the Fun!

Arcadia Ambassador

We are proud to announce our 3rd Quarter Arcadia
Ambassadors. Each of these ladies exemplify the Arcadia Way
and go above and beyond to enrich the lives of our seniors. We
are so thankful you are part of our Arcadia family.

Lisa Davidson Glenda Flener



Your Team More information 

Candie Gray
Executive Director 
cgray@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kayla Clark Diver
Business Office Director 
kclark@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Kathy Green 
Concierge 
kgreen@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Paige Oakes 
Director of Community Relations 
poakes@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Stephanie Haley
Director of Culinary Services 
shaley@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Maitlin Gray
Director of Life Engagement  
mnuckols@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Glenda Flener 
Director of Life Engagement- Open
Arms 
gflener@arcadiabowlinggreen.com

Mike Nerland 
Director of Maintenance  
mnerland@arcaidabowlinggreen.com

Kelly Kelly
Director of  Resident Care and
Wellness 
kkelly@arcadiabowlinggreen.com


